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NCR and MVCTC Partnership is at it again! 
 

Clayton, Ohio – The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) is 
pleased to announce that NCR hired two senior students to be responsible for 
the fleet of laptops issued and used by NCR personnel.  Joshua Toler, a Wayne 
High School student in the Computer Information Technology program, and 
Matthew Ratterman, a Northmont High School student in the Computer Network 
Engineering program, were selected to work in this unique partnership with NCR. 
 
NCR and MVCTC have worked together to develop a partnership that earned the 
prestigious Hull Parnell Award in 2007.  Qualified seniors in high school are 
carefully selected by MVCTC Instructors to interview with NCR.  NCR then 
selects two students to hire for one year as high school interns. 
 
A student in a MVCTC Information Technology program will learn highly skilled 
training such as Office Technology, Networking, Electronics, Programming, and 
Database Management for an in demand career field.  After completing the two-
year program, students would be able to pursue a career as a Computer 
Technician, Software Specialist, Computer Programmer, or may qualify to attend 
Sinclair Community College on a Tech Prep Scholarship.  For more information 
about the Information Technology Programs or any of the 50 exciting career 
programs offered at MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com. 
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